
 

 

 
 
 
 
March 1, 2023 

 

 
Subject:  Detrex Non-Halogenated Flame Retardants Statement 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 
 

These compounds are not used by Detrex Chemicals in the production and packaging of hydrochloric 

acid.  While we do not routinely test for these compounds, to the best of our knowledge we have no 
reason to suspect they may exist in our hydrochloric acid Products. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dave Morgan 
Global Product Manager, Hydrochloric Acid 

Detrex Chemicals 


